

15th July 2021

Dear all,

Staffing Update 5Z

We are writing to inform you that unfortunately Miss Clothier is unwell and will not be returning to school before the end of the Summer term.

We know that this is not the way your children would have wanted to end their academic year, without an opportunity to say farewell to their teacher.

Miss Clothier will be heading off on new adventures in August to teach abroad in China and I am sure you will join me in wishing her the very best of luck.

Whilst Miss Clothier is not in school we will do our best to ensure consistency for the children in 5Z and on most occasions they will be taught by either Miss Swann our KS2 Assistant Headteacher or Mrs Fulling our Learning Mentor.

We appreciate your support with this and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best wishes,

Miss J Palmer Head of School